
 

 
     
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

The Trent Vale Traditional Easter Bonnet Parade 
 
For the Easter Bonnet parade we would like the children to dress up either as something 
related to ‘Spring’ and/or in their traditional Easter bonnet. They could wear the Easter 
bonnet that all the children in their family have worn; they could wear a new Easter bonnet 
that you and your child have made together; they could wear Spring colours – green, yellow, 
white, flowers; they could come dressed around the theme of ‘Eggs’; or it could be a 
combination of these ideas. The children will be parading around the hall and they will be 
singing some Easter songs. We hope you can join us on: 
 

                                       Wednesday 27th March 2024  

 
    We are going to do this parade in two parts.  
 
2.00pm – EYFS -  Nursery, Beech and Lilac Class will complete their parade. Parents please 
do not arrive before 1.50pm and wait outside the hall doors on the patio. This parade will 
be about 20 minutes long. Following the parade, the children will leave the hall and parents 
can then leave through the patio doors.   
 
2.30 pm –  KS1 - Cedar, Holly, Elm ,Maple Class  will complete their parade. Parents please 
do not arrive before 2.20 pm and wait outside the hall doors on the patio. This parade will 
also be about 20 minutes long. Following the parade, the children will leave the hall and 
parents can then leave. 

 
In order to comply with fire regulations there is a maximum of 2 adults allowed per family. If 
you have children in both parades, then you can just stay in the hall. Following each parade, 
parents are welcome to go around through the nursery garden and on to the playground to 
pick their children up early. The Longlands Gate will not be open, until after the KS1 
performance, so the main entrance will have to be used.  
 
We hope you will support us in making the Easter Bonnet parade one to remember. 
 
The Trent Vale staff 

 

 

 


